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Why didn’t the skeleton jump off the cliff? 
He didn’t have the guts!!!

DIGITAL SURVEY
We have plans in place for remote learning in the event of schools closing. We have a survey for you on SeeSaw asking what devices and internet you have at home. Please complete and return asap
Thank you



Pumpkin Decorating Competition
Begleys have kindly donated 60 pumpkins to the school for our 
Competition. There’s a €2 entry fee per child and you also get a ticket for the Halloween raffle!!!Winners will be decided Friday. Prize per class. Extra Halloween raffle tickets cost €1. Great Halloween prize baskets!!!
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Reminder closures

The school is closed next week,
  Mon 26th October. We
 re-open  Mon 2nd Nov.

 (subject to change with COVID-19) 
  *****
Have a lovely midterm and 
Happy Halloween!!






Mindfulness
We are continuing our mindfulness and yoga in school with our yoga teacher and 5th class. Teachers will continue to bring boys to our wonderful mindfulness room
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Halloween Party
The children can dress up this Friday. We will be having Halloween parties. NO ACCESSORIES PLEASE ie no swords/masks etc. The boys may bring in some goodies. We will have lots of Halloween fun before we finish for midterm.              [image: ✅ Cute Little Dracula Vampire and flying bats with pumpkin isolated on  white background .Halloween Kids Costume Party Vector illustration. premium  vector in Adobe Illustrator ai ( .ai ) format, Encapsulated PostScript]
COVID-19 Measures
We would like to thank you all for supporting us in keeping the school as safe as possible by following our guidelines. Well done to the boys, who have become experts at sanitising and social distancing. We are proud of you all boys.


		Here’s a short Halloween quiz!! Send back to us on Seesaw please.
Q1.What colour cat is a symbol of Halloween?
Q2. What word is used by witches to make potions and begins with a c ?
Q3.What flying mammal is linked to Halloween?
Q4. What type of vegetable is used to frighten away vampires?
Q5. What do vampires and bats have in common, apart from sucking blood?
Q.6. Unscramble this scary creature: FLOWEWRE
Q6.

Tag Rugby has started with our 5th and 6th classes with Juliet Short from Leinster rugby. [image: Ulster Rugby | Carter to captain Ulster versus Leinster]
       
                 


MATHS WEEK
Last week was maths week and we had lots of fun and games. Check out twitter and our website www.virginmarybns.ie for some videos. 
Boxing 
The fourth, fifth and sixth classes did boxing for 4 weeks with Oisín from Dublin Corporation. Due to COVID-19,  training took place on the yard and we couldn’t use gloves or have any contact. The boys still had a great time!!!
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